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Activity: “Find Your Future” 
Venue/Destination: Northampton College, Daventry campus 
Year group(s) trip open to: Years 10 + 11 
Date of trip: Wednesday 14th February 
Cost Per Student: £13 
Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss P Hunt  

 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
RE: Yr 10/11 trip to “Find Your Future” event at Northampton College, Daventry 
 
We have secured a limited number of places at this exciting event. Through interactive 
workshops delivered by Northampton College subject specialists, this event will help young 
people in years 10 and 11 get a feel for the job opportunities that await them and the skills they 
need to succeed in the world of work. Each workshop will have a clear, intentional link to future 
careers within each subject area, and there will be opportunities for students to discuss these 
with teachers and peers.  
There are two pathways, and students will need to select their preference: 
STEM – Global Business, Construction, Motor Vehicle and Social Science  
Creative Enterprise – Health, Hair and Beauty, Art and Design and Digital  
 
We will travel to and from the event by coach. We will be leaving Guilsborough at 8.30 and are 
due to arrive back in Guilsborough at approximately 15.00.  
 
Please ensure you have made adequate arrangements to drop-off your child in time for the 8.30 
departure. In the unlikely the event that the trip is delayed returning to school, you will be required 
to collect your child. 
 
In order to run this trip, it is necessary to request a contribution of £13 to cover the cost of the 
coach. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium or Free School Meals then payment has been 
adjusted accordingly on ParentPay. All payments are non-refundable unless a replacement 
student is found.  

In the event of totally unacceptable behaviour prior to the trip your child may not be allowed to 
take part and a refund will not be given. 
 
Where families are experiencing severe financial hardship, limited support may be available from 
the Governors' hardship fund for school excursions. Applications for hardship support should be 
made in writing, accompanied by evidence of any benefits received, to the Head teacher’s PA, or 
email the PrincipalPA@Guilsborough.northants.sch.uk by deadline date. Each case will be 
considered on its individual circumstances. 
 
Please complete this consent form: https://forms.office.com/e/ERmYUjBU7z before 3pm on 
Friday 26th January to request a place for your child on the trip and to confirm you agree to the 
terms of attendance. 
 
If oversubscribed, places will be issued by ballot after this date. When we confirm that your child 
has a place, you will be asked to pay the subsidised coach fee via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss P Hunt 
Director of Careers 
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